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I am all for more shelters, extending the time they’re allowed to stay, types of shelters available in
certain areas. However, [ don’t agree that the majority should be pushed to the East where there the
majority of people of color are being forced to go. There should be a more proportionate
dispersement of shelters. Especially since there are so many transients living in the NW side of town.
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